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Joke of the week! 

Check out our 
dance joke each 
week on the lobby 
mirror. 
They are 

super funny!  

 

Important Dates for January 

January 3: Studio open 

January 7-12: Musical Theatre  

Madness 

January 21: Closed for  

Martin Luther King Day 

 

  

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

Have your Birthday Party                                           
at Shoestrings! 

Celebrate your birthday at       

Shoestrings Studio and your party 

will be the talk of the town! Our 

parties are exciting and fun for all! 

Let us make your birthday one to                   

remember! 

Wingman For Dance Program 

Shoestrings is also proud to announce the we are now 

member of The Wingman for Dance program. This 

program was created by a dance teacher who was af-

fected by the Sandy Hook Tragedy who thought how 

she can use dance at a platform to spread a positive 

message to our children. The mission of Wingman for 

Dance is to inspire dancers, regardless of age, level or skill 

to become helpful heroes that go above and beyond for each 

other. Wingman boosts children’s confidence and recognizes 

their unique strengths.  (Wingman For Dance). We will 

implement Wingman activities monthly to our entire 

studio.  I feel that the studio has the ability to teach 

children how to be great leaders, compassionate indi-

viduals that will go on to do awesome things in their 

future. Studying dance is not only about steps and cos-

tumes, but it is way to build confidence that can stay 

with you through your life. 

Paige Faherty 

Savannah Gear 

Anna Parker 

Bella Stratton 

Dear Shoestrings Families, 
 
The recent wildfire in Paradise, California        
destroyed over 18,000 homes and businesses, and 
our prayers are with the many families who lost 
loved ones or whose friends and family are still 
among the missing.  
 
Now, as families in Paradise struggle to restore a 
sense of normalcy, many are finding that their   
businesses are lost and the simple things they’ve 
depended on are all gone.  
 
Shoestrings Studio has found a way to help and we 
hope you will join us.  
 
We have been in touch with Valerie Leidig, the 
owner of Revolution Dance Studio in Paradise, CA. 
When we last spoke, Valerie had been evacuated 
from her home and was unsure if her studio was 
still standing. But many of her students had lost 
their homes, and with them, the personal affects 
they’ll need to get back on the dance floor: dance 
shoes, tights, costumes and more.  

 

We will be accepting donations to support our 
fellow dancers in Paradise, CA. We welcome new 
or gently used dance supplies such as: 
 
Dance shoes 
Dance clothes/Workout wear 
Dance bags 
 
You may also donate cash so that we can purchase 
additional dance supplies for students affected by 
this tragedy.  
 
In light of this disaster, and especially at this time of 
year, we are so thankful for the privilege of teaching 
your children about teamwork, community and the 
gift of dance. Thank you for being a part of our 

Shoestrings family. 

 

Throughout the year Shoestrings         

instructors will be recognizing student 

dancers for 'Wow' moments. These 

moments can be anything from helping 

a friend in class to mastering a difficult 

step. Our instructors will reward the 

students by placing their picture on our 

'Student Spotlight' wall. All students 

featured on the wall will be invited to 

dance as a group in our June recital. 


